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Martha’s Vineyard Bank to Undertake Renovations at Two Locations 

 
Edgartown, MA – Martha’s Vineyard Bank announced renovations at two of its locations 

starting this week.  

 

The finishing touches on last years’ renovation of our Uncas Avenue location will be 

completed. The Uncas Avenue location and ATM in Oak Bluffs will be closed for one week 

starting at the close of business on Saturday, November 9th and will reopen on Monday, 

November 18th to complete electrical work. The Flying Horses location will be open to serve 

our Oak Bluffs customers during this time, after which it will seasonally re-close until April 

2020. 

 

In addition, a project to straighten the lobby floor, do some roof maintenance, and create new 

teller stations and consultative spaces to better serve our customers starts at our Edgartown 

Main Street location on Tuesday, November 12th. The branch will remain open as a full-

service location throughout the renovation with adjusted hours:  9am to 2pm and 3pm to 

5pm, Monday through Friday. The ATM will be available for deposits and cash 24/7. 

During the Edgartown Main Street location renovation, we ask that customers visit the 

Edgartown Post Office Branch to open an account or get an instant issue debit card.   

As always, we have mobile deposit and online banking available 24 hours-a-day, 7 days-a-

week. We apologize for any inconvenience and hope you will appreciate the renovations 

when they are complete.  Please visit mvbank.com for updates and location business hours. 

 

 

Martha’s Vineyard Bank is a full-service bank headquartered in Edgartown, Massachusetts.  

Services offered include residential and commercial lending, business and personal banking, 

trust, and investment services. The Bank operates 11 offices and 15 ATMs on Martha’s 

Vineyard and in Falmouth. With over a century-long tradition of providing financial services, 

Martha’s Vineyard Bank reports $836 million in total assets as of December 31, 2018. 

Martha’s Vineyard Bank deposits are totally insured through the Federal Deposit Insurance 

Corporation (FDIC) and the Depositor’s Insurance Fund (DIF). Investment services are 

provided by Martha’s Vineyard Investment Advisors, a wholly-owned subsidiary of Martha’s 

Vineyard Bank. 

 

For more information visit www.mvbank.com or contact: 

Christine (CJ) Conrad, Vice President, Marketing and Solution Development, (508) 684-

4171 or cconrad@mvbank.com; or Patti Leighton, Community Relations Director at (774) 

310-2030 or  pleighton@mvbank.com.  

 

 


